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April 2, 2020 
 
 
Lt. Governor Cox – General Office 
350 North State Street, Suite 220 
P.O. Box 142325 
Salt Lake City, Utah 84114-2325 
 
 

Dear Lieutenant Governor Cox, 

The Layton City Council adopted Ordinance 20-01 on February 6, 2020 to annex the 1700 West plat into our 
jurisdiction in accordance with Utah Code Section 10-2-418, Annexation of an Island or Peninsula Without a 
Petition Notice.  This ordinance is submitted to your office for review along with Resolution 19-63.  The plat 
was reviewed and signed by the Davis County Surveyor, which is also submitted for review.   

We would like to request State review and issuing of a certificate so that we might proceed with recording the 
annexation with the Davis County Recorder’s Office.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Tim Watkins, AICP 
Layton City Planner 

 

Mayor  •  Joy Petro 
City Manager  •  Alex R. Jensen 

 
• Community and Economic Development • 

Chad A. Wilkinson • Director 
Lon Crowell • Deputy Director 

Telephone: (801) 336-3760/3780 
Fax:  (801) 336-3789 
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